
 

   

 

Monday 11th January 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Unfortunately, Tapestry has been experiencing technical difficulties today. They are working to 

resolve this as quickly as possible. In the meantime your child can access an alternative phonics 

lesson at https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=d1GEdkPRpUk and also watch the session 4 maths 

video at https://whiterosemaths.com/homelearning/early-years/alive-in-5-week-1/ . The additional 

activity today was to start learning about real bears so you could look up some facts about black 

bears, brown bears, polar bears and pandas with your child. They could then draw a picture of their 

favourite bear.  

Sorry for any inconvenience. Please feel free to contact me with any questions.  

Mrs Leeks  
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